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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

24th February, 1959.

Dear Birs,

aé

8.8 SPERO"

I acknowledge your letter of the 20th
February. Your proposal to curry out the
Serewshaft Survey during the present dry-
docking together with a General Ixamination,
with & view to the rostponement of the
Special Survey until sbout September, 1959
is in order.

The Society's Surveyors at Hull have
been informed accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

e.cq. HUL,

Clerk to the
Clasgification Committee,

Hessrs, Ellerman's Wilson Line ILtd,,
HULL,
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